
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/29/2017 4:22:29 PM
Subject: FW: Middle Tyger River PIP Grant Announcement 4-4-17

Attachments: Middle Tyger River Grant Announcement 4-4-17.docx

Danny,
We will do this site visit on Monday and then move forward with our announcement. I think a quote for the Lt. 
Governor would be good. I will send some for you to approve, if you wish.
 
Darryl
 
Darryl Broome
Agency Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910 Direct, (803) 734-9886 Fax
dbroome@aging.sc.gov
 
From: Dickinson, Gerry 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 4:15 PM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: Middle Tyger River PIP Grant Announcement 4-4-17
 
Darryl here is a draft announcement for the Middle Tyger River PIP grant.
 
PIP grant protocols require a face to face meeting with the applicant. I am meeting with the applicant on Monday, 
April 3 at the Appalachia COG. The AAA Director will be joining me. Once that meeting is concluded, I am confident 
that this grant can be awarded. I have dated the draft announcement for April 4.
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